
1

Amanda Griffith

From: Amanda Griffith on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 1:07 PM
To: 'Mary Buley'
Subject: RE: Email correction -- Docket No. 20170262

Good afternoon Mrs. Buley, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system for Docket 
Number 20170262. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Amanda Griffith 
Deputy Clerk 1 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oaks Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850-414-6467 
 
 
 
From: Mary Buley [mailto:Mary.Buley@Inteliquent.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 10:18 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Email correction -- Docket No. 20170262 
 
Dear Office of Commission Clerk, Carlotta S. Stauffer: 
 
RE Docket No. 20170262 
 
The email address of mary.burley@inteliquent.com   is INCORRECT. 
 
 
The correct email address is:  
mary.buley@inteliquent.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Mary T. Buley  
Senior Regulatory Manager, Inteliquent 
o: 763.230.4183   Onvoy  24-hr NOC: 800-933-1224, Option 2 
10300 6th Ave N, Plymouth, MN 55441 
www.inteliquent.com e: mary.buley@inteliquent.com  

  

 



2

The information contained in this message, including any accompanying documents, is confidential and is intended for the 
addressee(s) only.  The unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, or alteration of this message is strictly forbidden. Please consider the 
environment before printing this page. 
 
 
 




